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Re-worked UltraLinks

How to identify a re-worked device

, 2024

All recalled UltraLink devices from the affected batches, which
have been re-worked in our factory, have been Dot-matrix
marked with a letter ‘A’

The re-work marking is located on the side of the guard which
surrounds the spring-loaded button. This 'A" marking enables
users and PPE Inspectors to identify that a device that falls
within the recalled batch range, has undergone rework, and
has been deemed suitable for return to service.

Batches Subject to Recall:

PLEASE NOTE!

Any devices bearing serial numbers
that fall within the range of affected
(recalled) devices, but DO NOT

LK100A12 LK101A12 bear the official re-work marking,
by Affected batches: must be removed from service
— IMMEDIATELY

LK100A1.2;
From 170431 to 177209, inclusive

These devices must be registered
LK101A1.2: for recall, using the button below:
From 170433 to 176974, inclusive

l Register

Units that are marked with batch numbers outside of the

above batch number ranges, are not subject to recall.
Please contact us if you require further information.
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